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Dear Director-General Tedros, 

 

On behalf of Members of the Parliament of the Republic of Lithuania, we would like to draw your 

attention to the fact that Taiwan is hindered from participating in the mechanisms, meetings and 

activities of the World Health Organization (WHO) and thereby unable to contribute to the 

international community. 

 

Taiwan is located at a strategic node in the Indo-Pacific. It has a particularly high need for disease 

prevention, as people and goods are constantly entering and leaving Taiwan.  However, due to 

political blockade, Taiwan has been excluded from participation in the World Health Assembly 

(WHA) in 2017 and 2018.  Furthermore, its participation in the WHO technical meetings has also 

been restricted.  Such gap in global health network has undoubtedly posed a threat to health security 

of all humankind.  

 

Over the years, Taiwan has dedicated its utmost in global efforts to realize the WHO’s vision that 

health is a fundamental human right. For instance, when the Ebola broke out again in 2018, Taiwan 

swiftly announced a donation of US$1 million to WHO to help in the fight against the disease.  

Bringing Taiwan into the international disease prevention system will benefit many nations, and help 

WHO make its disease prevention efforts more effective. This is also consistent with the policy 

objectives of the EU and its Member States, and serves the interests of all parties concerned. 

 

 










